
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 2 



 

This week our gardeners have planted a herb garden.  

At the moment it contains rosemary, mint and a lavender 

for the scent. They also planted basil, chive and parsley 

seeds. 

Rhubarb has been added to the plan�ng bed and they  

refilled the bird feeders, and did a general leaf clearance 

�dy. 

Richard has bought a new pair of 

gloves and he made sure that the 

shop keeper gave him the correct 

amount of change. 



In forest school, pupils used a hammer to nail 

together four pieces of wood to make a bug 

hotel for last week’s collected resources. 

Con�nuing to think about different food 

types and how they contribute towards a 

healthy, balanced diet, this week has been 

all about carbohydrates. 

Pupils sorted different food products into 

complex and simple carbohydrates and  

discussed the pros and cons of each type. 

Then they filled the corridors with the 

most incredible aroma of freshly baked 

bread! 


